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Principalôs Message  

 

.ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅǎΥ IŀǇǇȅ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ Řŀȅ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ ΦΦΦ 

Alex A (16 Apr), Malena -May C-L (18 Apr), Cody B (21 Apr), Jekamiah M (25 Apr),  

Keeley B & Christopher B -OõN (27 Apr), and Maree B (2 May). 

I am a learner          I am safe ,      I am respectful   

You are invited to ... 

 

School Assembly  

Thursday 8 May, 8.45am  

 

**Donate goodies for our 

Mothersõ Day Raffle and 

the Quiz Night Prizes!  

 

Nemarluk Sports Day  

Friday 30 May,  

9am -12.30pm  

Useful Telephone Numbers: 
NEMARLUK SCHOOL  
Phone:    8985 0400   
Fax:      8985 0499 

BUSLINK:               8944 2444 (from March 2014) 
METRO MINIBUS:      8932 5577 
POLICE:       131 444 
SEAT CLINIC (RDH):        
School  Support Services:  8920 5601 
Total Recreation:      8981 3686 
Variety NT:       8981 2544 
CASUARINA COMMUNITY CARE CENTRE     8922 7301 
KARAMA CHILD & FAMILY HEALTH CLINIC    8922 7301 
PALMERSTON COMMUNITY CARE CENTER  8999 3344 
EMERGENCY DENTAL TREATMENT AVAILABLE 
Darwin Dental, Casuarina   é    8922 6466 
Palmerston Dental Clinic     é    8999 3314 

Dear Families, 

We have had a great start to a busy term. As well as the events mentioned in 
this newsletter, horse riding and the sports program with Total Recreation has 
recommenced. Total Recreation work with most of our students either on a 
Wednesday or Friday. They give our students an opportunity to try a variety of 
sports and learn new skills. Total Recreation also help organise Sports Day 
which is later this term. 

We welcome Nicole Hamilton as the new Chairperson for our school council. 
The next school council meeting is on Monday 19 May and you are always 
welcome to attend.   

 

The review process has begun, families can expect invites to meetings in the 
near future. We encourage all families to participate in this process to help 
decide the focus outcomes for your child for the next 12 months. 

Our professional learning for staff this term is communication where staff will 
moderate the communication profiles of all students. Some staff are also 
completing  an online course about autism.  

Please look out for the NT News ïFabulous First Year transition class photo 
which will be published on Motherôs Day. 

Lorraine Hodgson,  
Principalð0477362855 

C a le n da r :   

Thursday 8 May  
School Assembly - 8.45am 

Thursday 8 May  
Drawing of the Mothersõ Day Raffle @ Assembly 

Saturday 10 May  
Gardening Bee @ Nemarluk 8 -11am 

Thursday 15 May  
School Photos 

Saturday 17 May  
Quiz Night @ School  

Friday 30 May  
Nemarluk Sports Day, 9am -12.30pm 
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Thank you to students, staff and community members who 

worked very hard in classes to follow our unit of work 

õConnecting With Our Communityõ.  There were special sessions 

held by emergency services that help our community ñSt Johnõs 

ambulance and fire brigade staff. Some classes had Hip Hop  

sessions by Heidi an interstate instructor. There was Bali basket 

weaving, learning to play Anklung ñan Indonesian instrument, 

visits from Mr Donald Christopherson to talk about the History 

of Darwin. All of this work helped the students learn about  

different aspects of our community. This work culminated in  

displays and performances for the Harmony Day event on  

March 28.  

 

It was a beautiful evening with guests welcomed with gamelan 

music performed by the Womensõ Group from the Consulate of 

the Republic of Indonesia. Guests were able to walk around to 

see the various class displays, watch student performances of the 

Nemarluk choir, Wulagi Anklung group and Hip Hop troupe. 

This was followed by a shared dinner.  
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